
Question on Notice 
No. 1427 

Asked on 30 August 2016 
 
MS DAVIS ASKED THE MINISTER FOR EDUCATION AND MINISTER FOR TOURISM 
AND MAJOR EVENTS (HON K JONES) –  

QUESTION:  

With reference to the asbestos register referred to in the Minister’s answer to Question on 
Notice No. 390– 
Will the Minister advise on how many occasions in 2015-16 has there been an asbestos 
disturbance or asbestos contamination, including details of the school at which the breach 
occurred?  

ANSWER: 

Principals are required to report any concerns in relation to the physical state or disturbance 
of assumed or confirmed ACM in the Built Environment Materials Information Register 
(BEMIR). 

The BEMIR asbestos register is available at: 
http://www.education.qld.gov.au/asbestos/register.html.  
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